From: F e L e s L
Sent: Thursday, 23 February 2017 4:4S PM

To: DSD:Mining Act Review
Subject: Leading Practice Mining Acts Review - YourSAy
Afternoon,

My name is Matthew Haarsma and our business employs 16 local people from the Cummins District.

{ am very concerned about the mining exploration licences that have heen issued in our district. Qur land

in this district is highly productive and needs to be totally exempt from mining at all costs.

There currently is an opportunity to change the legislation and put some better guidelines on the mining act and
protect our productive land. This opportunity needs to be taken.

We need to think long term, this productive land will continue to be productive in 100 years if we allow it to be.

Regards
Matthew Haarsma

Landmark Cummins Ag Services







